Dear Parents,

Each year the Hasbrouck Heights School District offers a Summer Music Program to incoming
4th Grade students through 12th Grade students. This is an enrichment program held at the
Hasbrouck Heights High School. We offer lessons on the following instruments: flute, clarinet,
saxophone, trumpet, trombone and percussion.

Although the registration form states that we will be virtual, we will be holding in-person
instruction outside (weather permitting) for the woodwind and brass students. Percussion
lessons will be held indoors with masks. In the case of inclement weather, students will have
access to a virtual classroom where they can sign on for a virtual music lesson.

If you are new to the Instrumental Music Program and need to rent one of the instruments listed
above, most of our students rent from Music and Arts. This may be done in person or virtually
at www.musicarts.com. You are welcome to rent from any music store or use an instrument you
may already have as long as it is one from the list mentioned above.

If you are interested, please return the registration form as soon as possible. If you have any
questions, please feel free to reach out to me at moroneycar@hhschools.org.

Thank you.
Sincerely,
Carron Moroney
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